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	Valley Vikings Basketball

Annual General  Meeting

22 September 2014

	Apologies 
	


Attendance:
	Brad Jones

Charles Bishop

Mark Stevenson
Alison Jones

Denise Flamia

Sandy Borgo

R Mc Gann

Wayne Mc Gann


	Andrew Duck

Andre Nott 

Lennard Duck

Lindsay Green

Joe Leahy

M Hanbury
L. Hanbury


Meeting commenced: 7:54 pm

1. Welcome

2. Minutes from previous meeting: 

Motion - That the minutes from the previous AGM be moved as a true and accurate account of events.

Moved: Len Duck
Seconded: Andrea Nott 

3. President's Report (see attached) 

4. Treasurer's Report (see attached)

5. All positions declared vacant: 

6. Election of new office bearers: 

President:

Brad Jones was a nominated for the position of President.
Nominated by:  Andre Nott
Seconded: Denise Flamia 

Vice President:
Charles Bishop was nominated for the position of Vice President. 
Nominated by: Denise Flamia
Seconded: Alison Jones 

Secretary: 

Sandy Borgo was nominated for the position of Secretary.
Nominated by: Denise Flamia
Seconded: Len Duck
Treasurer: 

Len Duck was nominated for the position of Treasurer.

Nominated by: Denise Flamia
Seconded: Sandy Borgo 

Venue Coordinator: 
Position Vacant
Sports Council:
Mark Stevenson was nominated for the position of Sports Council.

Nominated by:  Brad Jones
Seconded: Charles Bishop 

Club Registrar:
Denise Flamia was nominated for the position of Database Registrar.

Nominated by: Charles Bishop
Seconded:  Sandy Borgo 

Website Administrator:
Sandy Borgo was nominated for the position of Website Administrator. 

Nominated by: Denise Flamia
Seconded:  Wayne Mc Gann
Public Officer:

Len Duck was nominated for the position of Public Officer.

Nominated by: Alison Jones
Seconded:  Andre Nott
Basketball ACT(BACT) Meeting Representative 

Position Vacant
Junior Coordinator
Position Vacant
Communication / Publicity Officer:
Position Vacant
Uniforms coordinator 

Brad Jones was nominated for the positon of Uniform co-ordinator
Nominated by: Andre Nott

Seconded:  Denise Flamia

Equipment Officer:

Larissa Sellers was nominated for the position of Equipment Officer.
Nominated by:  Charles Bishop

Seconded:  Brad Jones

Coach Co-ordinator
Charles Bishop was nominated for the positon of Coach Co-ordinator
Nominated by:  Brad Jones

Seconded: Len Duck

All new committee members welcomed.

First committee meeting will be;

Thursday 30 October 2014, 7:30pm – Tuggeranong Town Centre – The Kevin Hamilton Lounge Bar (Bowlers Bar)

Meeting closed - 8.20pm  

Vikings Amateur Basketball Club Inc

Presidents Report 2013

To all of our members,

Firstly, thanks to all those who have attended our AGM and have taken an interest in the running of our club. 

Special thanks must go to all of our committee members for their hard work over the past year. This hard work has placed the club in a strong position for the future and without their efforts we would not be where we are today.

Thanks must also go to the Vikings Group for their continued generous support of the club. This support has allowed us to maintain our fees at the current level and absorb the increase in fees from BACT.

The club continues to be in a sound financial position with more information provided in the Treasurer’s Report. 

Player Numbers

Player numbers were down on the previous year however some of the decrease can be attributed to the removal of several of or our Senior teams. 

Player and Team numbers for the year were:

· 2013 Winter Season: 156 players, 21 Teams (182 players & 21 teams in 2012)

· 2013-14 Summer Season: 146 players, 21 Teams (197 players & 21 teams in 2012)
As always, we do seem to have some difficult player numbers when it comes to forming teams with coaches not always ending up with ideal numbers. We continually try and accommodate all players and only as a last resort, look to turn a player away where we cannot accommodate them in a team.

Championship Season Results

Once again it was a successful year for all teams with 8 teams making Grand Finals with a number of others making finals. Of the 8 making Grand Finals Vikings were successful in taking out titles in 6 of the 8 Grand Finals competed.

All teams showed significant improvement throughout the year and much of this improvement goes to the efforts of all coaches who volunteered their services. Without the efforts of coaches (and managers) we would not be able to provide the opportunity for our juniors to play basketball.  

Brad Jones 

President

Treasurer’s Report
 For 
Tuggeranong Vikings Amateur Basketball Club 
AGM 22 Sept 2014.

Tuggeranong Amateur Basketball Club’s (TVABC) financial year is from:-

1 January 2013 to 31 December 2013, this report refers to this period only.

The financial records for this period have yet to be audited. When the audit has been completed that report will be available.

As of 31 December 2013


The Junior Player account had a balance of 
$29,342.79


The Senior Player account had a balance of 
  $5,437.07




Total funds in Bank account 
$34,779.86

Outstanding Fee for 2013 


  $1,561.00


Total current Assets 



$36.340.86
During the 2013 financial year TVABC received significant support from the Tuggeranong Vikings Club in the form of grants, to the value of $5,720.

The grants were used to purchase new training and sports equipment as well as a new laptop for managing TVABC books.

TVABC would like to express our appreciation of the support given by Tuggeranong Vikings Club during 2013.

Major Expenditure for 2013 was:-


$64,846 for Senior and Junior player registration to Basketball ACT


$14,610 for training venue hire and 


$825 for new laptop.

Lennard Duck

TVABC Treasurer

20 September 2014

